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CHESTERFIELD 4 SEASONS CLUB, INC.

River Road, PO Box 48

Chesterfield, MA 01012
(413) 296-4048
www.chesterfieldfourseasonsclub.com

November 27, 2023
Club News 
Welcome to winter season 2023 – 2024.  The crew has been busy trail clearing in hopes of a nice snowy winter season.  They meet Sundays at 9:00 a.m. at the club, if you’re interested in helping, please contact Matt Campbell.  SAM passes are available.  Passes can be purchased online at www.sledmass.com or mail a self-addressed stamped envelope with a copy of the registration and a check payable to The Chesterfield Four Seasons membership forms are attached and can also be found on our website.  SAM passes will also be available at the Goshen General Store.
Paula Cialek
1175 Westhampton Road
Florence, MA 01062

Purchase before December 15th to receive the discount.

If you didn’t make the SAM Snow Show there was a good crowd and some nice deals.  Thank you to everyone who volunteered and thanks to Matt Campbell for updating our picture boards, they came out beautifully. 

If you missed the chicken BBQ this year it was an exciting time as we honored the Founders of the Chesterfield Four Seasons.  Without them we wouldn’t have a clubhouse.  They have and continue to put countless hours in to keep the club running.  Special thanks to our founders:
Bob Hewes

Jim Marra

Dan Kirouac

Ed Thornton 

George Wade

Dan Burrows

Billy Coleman

Frank Razzia
Sandy Wickland in honor of Gary Wickland

We would also like to thank everyone who purchased a window.  Plaques have been hung and the windows look great!

There are still so many projects that need to be done, so please volunteer, we cannot continue without the help of our members.   

Please have a safe and happy holiday’s look forward to seeing you during riding season. 
AS ALWAYS, WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS:

If interested in bartending, cooking, or volunteering please contact Keith Orr at (413)519-7902 or any club Officer or Board of Director.
Upcoming 2024 Events - SAVE THE DATES:
January 27th – Game Supper
February 24th – Groomer Benefit

March 16th – Corned Beef Dinner

April 13th – Fish Fry to support The Kid’s Fishing Derby

Be sure to check out our website www.chesterfieldfourseasonsclub.com and Facebook page.  Please check often as updates are made on a regular basis.
ANY PERSON INTERESTED IN RENTING THE CLUB, PLEASE CONTACT Paula Cialek at (413)326-1123.
Dedicated to better sportsmanship for our community
Fishing





Snowmobiling





Hunting








Club Officials








President


 Todd Frost    527-7046    





V. President


Matt Campbell 695-4119


           Treasurer


Becky Orr 817-455-3643


Secretary


Paula Cialek 326-1123











Board of Directors








Richard “Walley” Frary





Mike Cialek	 326-1244





Mark Challet





Chris Patterson 238-4244





Bob Hewes 250-2858





Meetings





Board of Directors’: 2nd Tuesday of the month-7:00pm





Members’: Last Tuesday of the month – 7:00pm









